
	
 
 
 
 

     Friday 8th January 2021   
 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new term and we wish you all a very happy New Year. Thank you so much for your kind cards 
and presents, and all your support during a challenging term.   
 
This term, through our online learning portal ‘Satchel’ we will be exploring the theme ‘Rise of the Romans’ using the 
book ‘Romulus and Remus’ by Mick Gowar and Andrew Breakspeare.  
 
In science we will be looking at States of Matter. In RE we will be learning about Buddhism. For PE, we suggest joining 
Joe Wicks with his daily online PE lessons, and we will be adding some PE tasks to our Satchel portal so please look out 
for them. 
 
Year 4’s remote learning timetable on Satchel is as follows:  
 

	
We appreciate and understand that our online learning portal may take some time to get used to. You can contact 
Pen_Covidinfo@koinoniafederation.com if you have any questions or problems with accessing the online learning.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Class Teachers  
	
 

 

Time Frequency Activity 
9.00 am Monday, Wednesday & 

Friday 
PE and Collective Worship 

 
Tuesday & Thursday  PSHE 

9.30 am Daily Maths 
10.00 am Daily Break 
10.45 am Daily English 
1.00 pm Daily Reading- 15 minutes  

2 pm 
 

Monday & Tuesday RE/History 
Wednesday & Thursday  DT/ Science 

Friday  Enrichment time. Use this time to do a fun, educational activity. For 
example, create something from the homework menu added to your 

class documents on Satchel. 
 

N/A Fridays  Spelling test on Satchel 

N/A Twice weekly Your child will receive feedback to the work they produce on Satchel 
in the form of personalised comments. 

N/A Weekly You will receive a phone call for your child to speak to a teacher or 
member of staff to discuss their learning and wellbeing. 


